EUXTON CE PRIMARY SCHOOL PARENT QUESTIONNAIRE - MARCH 2022

SUGGESTIONS FOR IMPROVEMENT

Thank you for all your feedback, which although had ideas for further improvement,
was actually very positive too! I normally respond to comments where these are
reflected by more than 2 people, however we didn't have any of these this year. There
were a few themes, so I will hopefully answer some of these below.

Thank you for understanding that some of the things you would like to happen haven't
been able to over the last few years, due to the pandemic. These included more
opportunities for parents to come into school, extra-curricular activities, more family
events and parent-child workshops. The PTFA have been able o plan more for some of
these now and we hope to reintroduce these soon, and certainly from September.

Please remember that at least termly you receive information from your child's class
teacher about topics covered in school, etc. and that twitter and the school website
has lots of information related to this.

Many parent questionnaires in other schools, and in our school a humber of years ago,
ask for more communication. This year the only comments I have had is for less
communication! I really do believe that there can't be too much, but appreciate that
there is a lot of information at times. I usually only text as well as email to ensure that
the email has come through due to it being important information. Sometimes, it is just
so much more time-effective to email all, as opposed to highlighting individuals in a
wide-ranging group, so apologies if on rare occasions it doesn't apply to you. Overall, T
am delighted that you feel you are kept 'in the know' and up to date.

We are looking into extending digital updates in the future, similarly fo that of the use
of 'See-Saw' in Reception. That will be considered in the coming months. Twitter
continues to be a great platform. We are very happy that you feel that you are
informed about your child's progress in school. Please remember, if you do ever do want
a chat with your child's class teacher for more information then they are happy to
arrange for this to happen - either in person or via a phone call or email.

Thank you once again for your thoughts. It really is very much appreciated. Please
continue to let me know how you are feeling, throughout the year.

Nick Ward (Headteacher)
May 2022




